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Center Activity Continued 

SENIOR CERAMIC CLASS 

Tuesdays 9am to 2pm 

  

You may attend all hours or choose the hours, 

within the day, that are best for you.   

  

$3 per class or 10 for $25  

(Includes: instruction, paint and kiln firing.) 

Attend when you choose,  

until all 10 sessions are completed.    

SENIOR LUNCH SERVICE 

Once again, I would like to make everyone aware that our lunch service has become extremely popular, and 

I am receiving many calls from new seniors all the time.  If possible, I would like to suggest that you pre-pay 

monthly for your lunches.  This will ensure that you have a lunch reserved for each Tuesday and Thursday 

lunch service.  Unfortunately, I will not be able to refund or credit for days missed. Please consider that a do-

nation to the Center.  Those who do not get a lunch are welcome to bring their own lunch and/or come to en-

joy a cup of coffee or tea, dessert, Save Mart donations and the company of others.  

On November 7th, we were en-

tertained by Nick Jones with his 

Tribute to Country Music.  He 

took requests, threw in names of 

some of the audience members, 

and got a few up to dance.  Hope 

to have Nick back soon!  A good 

time was had by all. 

Rock Painting and Christmas Tree Crafting 

Mondays from 8:30am  to 11am 
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CHRISTMAS RIDDLES 

1. What do snowmen eat for breakfast? 

2. Why was Santa's assistant depressed? 

3. Why does Scrooge love Rudolph the Red- 

Nosed Reindeer? 
(Answers on back page) 

Fun Facts & Funnies! 

I hope you get better 

A retired man who volunteers to entertain pa-

tients in nursing homes and hospitals went to 

one local hospital in Brooklyn and took his portable key-

board along. He told some jokes and sang some funny 

songs at patients’ bedsides. When he finished he 

said, in farewell, “I hope you get better.” One elder-

ly gentleman replied, “I hope you get better, too.” 

Reindeer's Story at Christmas 

According to the Alaska Department of Fish and Game, while both 
male and female reindeer grow antlers in the summer each year, 
male reindeer drop their antlers at the beginning of winter, usually 
late November to mid-December. 
 
Female reindeer retain their antlers till after they give birth in the 
spring. Therefore, according to EVERY historical rendition depicting 
Santa's reindeer, EVERY single one of them, from Rudolph to 
Blitzen, had to be a girl. 
 
We should have known... ONLY women would 
be able to drag a fat man in a red velvet suit all 
around the world in one night and not get lost.  
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PUZZLE PAGE 

Kakuro Rules: Just like in su-

doku, fill in the grid with the digits 

from 1 to 9. Each group of digits 

must add up to the number that is 

just to the left or above it. No group 

can repeat the same digit twice. 

(Answers on the back page) 
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The next Senior Advisory Board Meeting will be 

held on Dec. 19, 2019 at 9am in the Social Hall. 

During the November meeting Cece was ac-

cepted to sit on the board, and was appointed  

board Treasurer.  

If you would be interested in serving on the 

Non-Profit Advisory Board, please see Cece.  

CHRISTMAS RIDDLE ANSWERS 

1. Frosted Flakes 

2. Because he had low elf esteem! 

3 .Because every buck is dear to him! 

Kakuro Puzzle Answers  

It saddens me to announce the untimely 

death of our friend Joe Conway.  Joe 

suffered from a stroke and passed away on 

Sunday, November 24th.  Joe had become a 

regular at the Center this past year and he 

will be greatly missed.  

 Quilter’s News 

Welcome back! Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving.  We 
have a lot to be thankful for. 

If you attended the Holiday Boutique last month, you may have 
seen the two quilts we are raffling.  If you bought tick-
ets at the time, we want to say “Thank You”.  These 
quilts would make great gifts, should you win.  

The quilts will be hanging in the Social Hall in December, and 
FYI, the red and white quilt comes with a pillow.  See DSC 
board members, quilters, or Cece to purchase your tickets.  See 
the flyer on page seven for more information. Funds go to the 
DSC non-profit for senior events, and programs.  Your support 
is greatly appreciated! 

Thank you, DSC Quilters 


